
 

 

 

Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

 

 

Department of Health 
GPO Box 9848 
Canberra ACT 2601 
Australia 

 

Re: Proposed amendments referred for scheduling advice to the Joint ACMS-ACCS #25 

 

Dear Madam Secretary, 

 

My name is Jason Veness and I am co-founder and Chief Regulatory Officer for Infused 
Products International Ltd.(IPI); a Canadian based business with active interests in the 
emerging cannabis sector in Australia.  I am writing to you to express our support of the 
proposed amendments to the Poison Standard scheduling of cannabidiol(CBD).  

IPI is the parent company of a vertically integrated global health-and-wellness product 
entity.  We produce high-quality medical and wellness cannabis derived products, and 
nutraceuticals. We are globally connected with international distribution, and our location in 
the Caribbean allows us to grow year-round in warm temperatures, simple greenhouses or 
outdoors, and to the highest standards.  

Right now, we are excited about the opportunities in Australia and we want to make sure we 
understand and influence the right opportunities presented by the fast-approaching global 
legalisation of cannabis-infused products.  We are also looking for partners in the emerging 
cannabis sector in Australia which means that having a robust, well defined and efficient 
regulatory framework as well as access to compliant, competent supply chains isequally 
important.  Global deregulation of CBD is accelerating, and we feel that supporting the 
proposed schedule amendments to CBD in Australia will help us participate in a cannabis 

 






